
 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

Following the announcement dated 05 August 2020, the Cyprus Securities and Exchange 

Commission wishes to inform any interested parties that the deadline for submission of bids for 

the public Tender No. 09/2020 “The provision of Strategic Communications and Media Relations 

Services Focusing on the European and International Media”, has been extended until 10 

September 2020.  

  

 

Nicosia, 01 September 2020 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
  

https://www.cysec.gov.cy/cmsctx/culture/en-GB/-/el-GR/public-info/announcements/87497/
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